Pamela Martin

I support the MPCA's listing of 2,395 wild rice producing bodies of water and I also support their
2024 addition of 20 wild rice producing waters impaired due to sulfate exceeding Minnesota's
Standard. I strongly urge the MPCA to add Dark Lake to Minnesota's 2024 draft impaired waters
list. I also urge the MPCA to restore, not just list, wild rice waters impaired due to sulfate.



